
Foundation for Knowledge, District OR-1 

Invites you to join in on a  

Dairy Queen - Night Out 

Wednesday, April 20th, 2016 

6 p.m.-8 p.m. 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

     

  

A percentage of the sales will be given back to the Foundation.  Please come out 

and show your support, and get yourself some delicious ice cream.    


